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EXPLORER POST 1696

Sheriff Explorers Honors Fallen Officers at Candlelight Memorial Service 
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Upper Marlboro, MD… Sheriff Explorers, Post 1696, joined the Prince George’s County Police Command Officer’s Association at their annual Candlelight Memorial Service at the County Administration Building in remembrance of law enforcement personnel who gave their lives while serving the citizens of Prince George’s County.  The service honored 46 officers and deputies from 10 different law enforcement agencies.  

During a Memorial Roll Call, family and friends of the fallen heroes light a candle for their loved ones, escorted by law enforcement.  Ms. Jaime Arnaud - daughter of Sheriff’s Deputy Sgt. James Arnaud, was escorted by Capt. Daniel Hall.  Derwinn and Devinn Magruder - husband and son of Sheriff’s Deputy First Class Elizabeth Magruder -  were escorted by Sgt. Yakeisha Hines.  Sgt. Arnaud and DFC Magruder were killed in the line of duty on August 29, 2002 while serving an emergency petition for a psychological evaluation. 

Sheriff High, who became Sheriff in December 2010, said to the families, “Any loss of a peace officer no matter which uniform they wear, is a loss to good will.  I want to thank you for allowing your loved ones to serve with our agency. The Office of the Sheriff will never forget the ultimate sacrifice they made while serving our county.”  

National Police Week is Sunday May 15-21, 2011. The week’s events begin with the 23rd Annual Candlelight Vigil at the Law Enforcement Officers Memorial on Friday May 13, 2011 in Washington, DC.  
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